
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back after our half term break. Our attendance for this week ending 24/02/23 
was 93.4% which is still below our school target of 96%. Three classes are in the green 
zone and our attendance winners are Y2 with 97.5% - well done!  
The punctuality award goes to Y6 this week. 
Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates and doors close at 8:50 am so aim to arrive at 8:45 am please. 

GREEN = 96%+,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
THURSDAY 2ND MARCH 2023 

 
We will be celebrating World Book Day 
on Thursday 2nd March. 
Children can come to school dressed as a 
character from a story book. (no football 
kits please). If children do not want to 
dress up please wear school uniform. 
 
Have fun deciding who you would like to 

be for the day. 
 

Contribution £1 
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Y6 
93.0% 
RED 

Y5 
93.1% 
RED 

Y4 
96.0% 
GREEN 

Y3 
96.0% 
GREEN 

Y2 
97.5% 
GREEN 

Y1 
91.4% 
RED 

R 
88.4% 
RED 

Whole 
School 
93.4% 
RED 

Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

ART OPEN EXHIBITION 
 

Kirkby Gallery are holding an art competition for 
all years (Nursery-Y6). The art work can be  
anything you choose but should be on A4 paper 
leaving a white border around the edge to ensure 
that it fits into the frame. Please give the art 
work a title. 
Ten winners from our school will have their work 
displayed in Kirkby Gallery and families will be 
invited to attend for a special viewing.   
Ten overall winners from all the schools on 
 display will receive a £20 cash prize. Please  
collect an entry form from your class or school 
office if you wish to submit your art work.  
Deadline for entries is 17th March. 
Good Luck! 

SCHOOL NURSE 
The next drop in session for the 

school nurse will be on Wednesday  
8th March 8:45-9:45am 

 
BOOK SWAP 

THURSDAY 2ND MARCH 
Do you have any books you 
have read and would like to 

bring in to school to  
exchange on our  
book swap day? 

 
Throughout the school day 

on Thursday 2nd March  
children will be able to bring 
in a book and exchange it for 

another. They must have 
permission from parents/

carers before bringing  
any books in. 

Miss Willmitt has asked that we send 
you all her thanks and appreciation for 
making her last days in school so  
memorable.  
She was very moved to  receive so many 
gifts and good wishes from the children, 
parents, colleagues and friends old and 
new. 


